
 

 
 

Northridge Athletic Department Covid-19 Procedures for Volleyball 
 

General  
- Everyone involved in the playing of an athletic event at Northridge is required to 

adhere to the operation plan/guidelines. Anyone in violation of guidelines will not be 
permitted to stay at the event and will not be permitted at future events.  

 
Facility Entrance for Spectators​: 
- All spectators should enter through door #1. Please follow the arrows as one side 

will be for entry and the other side will be for exiting.  
- If the event is in the high school gym spectators will proceed to the high school gym 

but should use door #2 for exiting. Restrooms are located at the gym hallway 
entrance.  

- If the event is in the middle school gym spectators will proceed to the middle school 
gym and will come back through door #1 to exit following the exit arrows. Restrooms 
are located in the hallway right outside the gym entrance.  

 
Facility Entrance for players/coaches/officials: 
- All home players should enter/exit the facility where instructed to do so by their 

coach. 
- Visiting middle school players, coaches, and officials should enter/exit through door 

#1. 
- Visiting high school players, coaches, and officials should enter/exit through door # 

2.  
 
Concessions: 

- There will be minimal concessions available. Drinks and pre-packaged items 
only. When visiting the concession stand please maintain 6ft social distancing at 
all times.  

 
 
 
 



 
Locker Rooms: 

- Locker rooms will not be provided for the visiting teams except for restroom use.  
- Locker rooms will be available to the home team in small groups and 6ft social 

distancing must be followed at all times.  
 
Tickets: 

- Tickets will be limited to be able to meet the 15% maximum capacity guidelines 
set forth in the State order. Ticket amounts will vary and be determined by the 
venue and roster size of teams playing.  

- Players will be informed each game of the amount of tickets available to them. 
These tickets are for family and very close family friends only.  

- Upon arriving at the game home or away, spectators will check in at the ticket 
booth to tell them what player they are associated with and can then buy their 
ticket(s).  

- Due to the capacity restrictions we are unable to accept any passes for this 
season.  

- Children under 2 do not require a ticket but must remain with the family at all 
times.  

 
Spectators: 

- Bleachers will be marked for social distancing. Please only sit where permitted. 
Only members of the same family are permitted to sit together. Please maintain 
6ft social distancing at all times.  

- There will be no re-entry permitted.  
- There will be no refunds of purchased tickets.  
- Everyone must wear a face covering at all times. 
- Do not attend if you are not feeling well.  
- You may be required to do a symptom/temperature check upon arrival. You 

should always do a self symptom check before attending an event.  
 
We are excited for our young athletes to have the opportunity to play but we must do 
our part and follow all guidelines/restrictions to ensure we can do that safely for 
everyone. Please be sure to review the operation plan/guidelines. If you have any 
questions please contact: 
 
Nathan Farmer 
Athletic Director  
937-247-8545 
nfarmer@northridgeschools.org 

 
 

 


